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Thank you to Lisa Woodie who gave a presentation at the 
March meeting about her business Homemade Fresh. She 
shops, prepares and packs healthy meals for your family. She 
also gave us some great information on how to choose the 
healthiest foods. To contact Lisa, see her business card below. 
Thanks to Joni Stanley for hosting the meeting and Courtnay 
Walsh & Angie Ross for providing desserts.

Easter Egg Hunt: An Easter Egg Hunt will be held at the home 
of French & Laura Scott on April 7th @ 10:00 a.m. Bring a dozen 
plastic filled eggs per child and a snack to share. RSVP to Laura 
Scott at lara.Scott@mail.com    **Flyer attached in this email. 
Looking for volunteers:
Cinco de Mayo Party: Would anyone be interested in hosting a 
party? Host choice if it is adult only or includes children. 
Garage Sale: Need someone to coordinate, get city permits and 
put up signs. 
Contact Gabriella Sansone if you can help with either of these.

April Meeting-Thursday, April 12th

at the home of Mary Lou Shank 
11608 Provincetowne Drive
Dessert will be provided by Mary Argenas

Women of Williamsburg is a neighborhood group working to foster community spirit through 
organized events and charitable giving in the neighborhood and community at large.

Treasurer: Mary Argenas, gargenas@carolina.rr.com
Secretary: Robin Puckett, robinpaints@windstream.net

WOMEN’S CLUB CONTACT INFORMATION
President: Gabriella Sansone, gsansone@carolina.rr.com
Vice President: Jennifer Cammeyer, jcammeyer@earthlink.net

****Williamsburg Website****
On the website you can read the HOA meeting minutes and the 
WOW newsletter. In the Calendar link you will find upcoming 
events and the WOW meeting schedule for the entire year. 
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Williamsburg_Provincetowne

New Neighbors: If you know of any new neighbors, please 
contact Millie Esposito or Barbara Cullings at 
traveler716@gmail.com for a welcome gift.
New Babies: If you know of any new additions to the 
neighborhood, email Nay Neuray at 
nallely1969@hotmail.com
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